
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 14th September 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
PE lessons have started again for all children; see the PE Schedule below. Please keep this 
letter for your records as a reminder of the school’s PE schedule. 
   

• Monday – Year 1 

• Tuesday – Year 2 & EYFS 

• Wednesday – Year 3 & Year 5 

• Thursday – Year 1, Year 2, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 

• Friday – Year 3, Year 4 & Year 6 
 
Children can come to school wearing their PE kit when they have a PE lesson, but they 
should still wear their St Vincent’s jumper or cardigan on top. PE kit consists of a plain white 
t-shirt, dark green or black shorts, black jogging bottoms and sensible, comfortable trainers.  
 
It has been wonderful to welcome the children back to the school and see the majority 
looking smart in their school uniforms. However, there are some children who are not 
wearing the correct uniform each day.  
 
 As a reminder, the school uniform consists of: 

• a plain yellow collared t-shirt (white is still acceptable during this year) 

• a green jumper or cardigan – with or without the school logo.  

• grey trousers or knee-length skirt/pinafore  

• all black sensible shoes. 
  
PE kit and uniforms (including book bags and fleeces) are available to purchase from our 
suppliers, Steady School & Sportswear        https://steadyschoolwear.co.uk/  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Ms. P Donnelly 
Head of School 
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